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September Meeting 
 

Sunday September 20th, 2 to 4 pm. 
Belmont Recreation Center 

 

DON'T BE INTIMIDATED, Part 2: 

C. violacea, nobilior, and walkeriana.    
 

Keith Davis will be our first speaker at our new location.  Keith will continue his discussions about cattleyas 
with this lecture offering advice on how to grow C. violacea, nobilior, and walkeriana.  These are three  

species that are bifoliates and quite compact yet have a ton of "WOW" 
power when in bloom.  They are not difficult, but do have some specifics 
that most growers don't know about.  Additionally, he will be giving a brief 
talk on a new product that he has discovered that has greatly improved his 
orchid's performance called Pro-Mix HP-CC.  
 

Keith Davis was teaching horticulture in 1980 at a Corpus Christi, Texas, 
high school, when a chance encounter at a local estate sale set him on a 
course of becoming a life-long orchid breeder. Among the items at the  
estate sale were a variety of orchids priced at $1 each.  “I saw these  
orchids, and I didn’t really know much about them,” said Davis, a 1979  
College of Agriculture and Life Sciences graduate in forestry and  
horticultural science. With a new greenhouse to fill at Bnmshmtdc nm o`fd 2 
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Keith Davis in his greenhouse. 

C. intermedia 'Show Off' with aquinii 'Sport' 
photo by Keith Davis 



Visit our Website!  

www.vaorchidsociety.org  

Presidentôs Message 

 

Virginia Orchid Society 

2020-2021 Officers: 
 

Gary Marshall:  President  

junemarshalldesigns@outlook.com 
 

Donna Poland:  President-Elect 

in2gifted@gmail.com 
  
Robert Rand:  Vice President & 

Program Chair  

robertrand41@comcast.net  
 

Paul McNamara:  Treasurer  

mcnamara_paul_j@yahoo.com 
 

Sam Johnson:  Corresponding 

Secretary & Membership Chair  

mcnamara_paul_j@yahoo.com 
 

Jessica Thiessen:  Recording 

Secretary 

squeaky2011@gmail.com 
 

Bernadette Banks:  Hospitality 

Chair 

b.b1951@hotmail.com 
 

Robert Thiessen:  Library Chair 

whitecloud20xx@gmail.com 
 

Robin Maiorana:  Publicity Chair 

rmyorana@gmail.com 
 

Debby Sauer:  Endowment Chair  

ddsauer@gmail.com 
 

Linda Lawrence;  Education Chair 

llawrence@reynolds.edu 
 

Daune Poklis:  AOS Affiliated 

Societies Rep 

daunepoklis@gmail.com 
 

Reed Ginn:  Past President 

hrginn@yahoo.com 
 

Ron Geraci:  Newsletter Editor & 

Webmaster 

ronandtony@gmail.com  
 

Judges Forum:  Open & Available   
 

Show Chair:  Open & Available 
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Remember   

Our New Meeting Location!  

Belmont Recreation Center  
1600 Hilliard Road 

Richmond, VA  23228  
 

Covid-19 Compliance:  Masks will be required by everyone, along with social 
distancing.  Please do not come if you feel ill.  Everyone will be asked a series of  
Covid-19 questions and have their temperature taken as they enter the door.  Anyone  
with a temperature of 100.4 or higher will not be allowed to stay.   

 

We begin a new year of the Virginia Orchid Society on September 20,  
2020 but with new challenges imposed by the continuing pandemic of 
COVID-19.  The pandemic has required the society to change to protect  
us from the disease.  Among these changes are the requirement to wear  
face masks, to maintain a safe social distance of at least 6 feet, and to  
monitor body temperature and general health of attendees to our meetings.  
Moreover, the owners of Strange’s Green House will not allow any  
outside organization including the VOS to meet at their facility until  
after January 1, 2021.   
 
An interim venue was found by Linda Lawrence and Daune Poklis and  
subsequently approved at the August 9, 2020 Board meeting. The VOS 
members’ meetings for September, October, and November will be at  
Belmont Golf and Recreational Center on our usual the 3rd Sunday of  
September, October, and November, 2020.   The annual Holiday Party  
will be held at the Belmont Center also.  More information will be  
forthcoming at a later date.   
 
At the Sept. 20th, meeting:  

 ̔ No food or drink will be allowed.  
 ̔ No show table will be held at this meeting.  We will discuss the 

show table at the September meeting. 
 
Gary Marshall   
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One important rule to remember about the Belmont Center, is that as an establishment of Henrico County, 
they forbid the exchange of money.  Therefore our speaker is not permitted to sell plants. Keith has arranged 
with Russ Bolt at Looking Glass Orchids in Pisgah Forest, North Carolina to allow VOS members to  
pre-order (and pay for) orchids directly from Looking Glass, and Keith will bring them to the meeting.  
The Looking Glass Website has many, many beautiful orchids for sale. The owner, Russ Bolt, has an  
extensive collection of orchids that are hard to find anywhere else.  
 

Looking Glass Orchids: www.lookingglassorchids.com  Phone: (828) 877-3313 
 

The deadline for pre-ordering your orchid(s) is Tuesday, Sept. 15th! 
 

Additionally, Keith will bring a selection of flowering orchids from Looking Glass Orchids from which  
members can select and take home.  This assortment of plants will be numbered. When VOS Members  
select/take a plant that Keith has brought, the member name and orchid number will be recorded. The VOS 
member can then contact Russ Bolt to “settle up” after the meeting/next day. 

his high school, he purchased a dozen orchids growing on a variety of strange 
materials.  Davis repotted his new plants in dark, rich soil. “I was sure that any 
plant in such luxurious soil would explode in new growth and shower me with 

blooms,” Davis wrote in Orchids magazine. “In 
just a few short weeks, all but one of the 12 
plants had gone to compost heaven.”  The  
experience piqued Davis’ interest in orchids, and 
he became involved with the local orchid society. 
Over the years, his knowledge and skill at  
breeding orchids grew.  He was recently honored 
by the American Orchid Society for his efforts to 
breed the rare and endangered ghost orchid,  
native to south Florida. 

Cattleya walkeriana– internet photo 

Dendrophylax lindenii  
'Glade Spirit' FCC/AOS   
The Ghost Orchid 

Bnmshmtdc eqnl o`fd 09 
Keith Davis Greenhouse - photo by Keith Davis 

Cattleya violacea– internet photo 

Cattleya nobilior– internet photo 

 



December 

Holiday Event: 
 

This year’s holiday event has been scheduled for  
Sunday December 6 at the Belmont Recreation  
Center, same place as in past holiday events.  Please 
be advised that because Belmont is a public County 
facility, ALL the COVID-19 regulations and  
guidelines are being strictly followed:  Masks will  
be required as well as social distancing requirements.  
And chairs must not be moved. 

Press Release 
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For Immediate Release     Contact: Arthur Chadwick   

        Phone: 804-598-7560    

        Email: art@chadwickorchids.com 

Chadwick’s Opens New Orchid Store in West End 

Powhatan, Virginia, July 23, 2020 – Chadwick & Son Orchids Inc. announces the opening of a new orchid 

store in the West End of Richmond. The retail space is located in the Gaskins Place Shopping Center and 

should be ready by September 1, 2020.  

This new location fills the need for Chadwick’s many West End clients and helps to meet the increased   

demand for plants in general. Chadwick’s existing store in the Museum District was recently renovated and 

will remain.  

“Our West End clients have been asking us to open a store near them for years and plants are experiencing 

a surge in popularity right now because so many people are working from home.”  

The company has 11 greenhouses in Powhatan and specializes in a service called ‘orchid boarding’ in 

which clients pay to have their plants taken care of. There are currently over 13,000 plants in production.  

“Orchids, in various forms, have been in vogue for over a century – first as corsages, then as collector’s 

items, now as everyday houseplants.” 

Chadwick & Son Orchids was founded in 1989 by Art Chadwick and his son, Arthur.  

Membership Renewal Reminder: 
 

The membership year for the VOS is June 1st. to May 31st. so please 
mail in your form and check before the September meeting. 

 

Since we are forbidden to exchange funds at Belmont, this will require that everyone  
complete the registration form and mail it along with your check to the address on the form.   

Request for Photos of your 

Orchids in Flower! 
 

Send the newsletter editor jpegs of your  
orchids along with the plant name and they 
will appear in the newsletter as well as on  
our website on the Society Photos page. 

 

ronandtony@gmail.com 


